
   

  
  

Officials of Investigative Committee visit sponsored Murom infant
home in Vladimir Region

 

  
  

On 3 June 2014, officials of the Central Office of the Russia’s Investigative Committee again visited
Murom specialized infant home in the Vladimir Region. There was a traditional party with clowns,
during which the children took active part in outdoor games and dance competitions.

The Central Office of the Russia’s Investigative Committee has been patronizing Murom infant
home for several years. The officials talked with children, gave them toys, foodstuffs and different
medicines. In addition some repairs were done in the facility on the money donated by the officials,
which in May 2014 alone stood at about half a million rubles. The premises were upgraded and
improved, the fences was painted, a garden pond was made and a sun-protective tent with a playpen
for the smallest inmates, verandas for medium and senior groups were repaired.
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It should be noted that the Investigative Committee helps the infant home as well as other such social
facilities on a regular bases. Almost all regional investigations directorates patronize children’s
homes or other children’s social facilities. This patronage does not reduced to one-time presents. The
officials in necessary take measures to organize highly-qualified medical aid to seriously ill inmates
and help in their education and adjustment after they have left the facility.

Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin
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